
Nicolasdunning 

replied 

19 hours ago (Wed, 12 Jul 2023 at 2:21 PM) 

To: "PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 

External Email 

We have refunded after speaking with staff at the PDC on 6/29/2023 (Collin) 

 

Michael Steadmans primary donation of primary donation of $1000.00 

 

Spencer Zemans primary donation of $1000.00 

 

TotalNutrion Lacey primary donation of $1000.00  

 

Spanaway Sports Nutrition primary donation of $1000 

 

West Coast Fitness of Lacey primary donation of $1000.00 

 

These will be filed in July C4.  

 

We have also gone in and amended all other primary donations to show as general donations.  

 

Our sincere apologies. Please let us know if you need anything else from the campaign. It is my first 

campaign and I am trying to keep up with the learning curve. I understand competing 

campaigns can try to use simple and correctable mistakes as bigger than they are but there was no 

nefarious intention involved.  

 

 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/a/contacts/13066374740

